
 
 

 

The next Basic Peace Officer Academy will start in January 2023 and end in June 2023.  

Applications for the spring academy will be available online in October 2022. 

 

If you would like to receive information about the next academy, please contact 

Veronica French at vfrench@edisonohio.edu or at 937.778.7865. 
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